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The Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) has conducted its Mental Health 
Services Act (MHSA) FY 2023-24 program desk review of San Bernardino County’s 
programs and services. The review found no findings and only two suggested 
improvements. No Plan of Correction (POC) is required for suggested improvements. 

SUGGESTED IMPROVEMENTS 

Suggested Improvement #1: The Annual Prevention & Early Intervention (PEI) report 
shall report on the required data for the Fiscal Year (FY) prior to the due date. For 
example, a report that is due no later than June 30, 2024, is to report the required data 
from FY 2022-23 (i.e. July 1, 2022 – June 30, 2023). DHCS recommends the county 
continue to submit the Annual PEI report as a standalone document and include a cover 
page for the Annual PEI report with the title: 

Annual PEI Report 
FY XXXX to XXXX 

Suggested Improvement #2: DHCS recommends the county continue to submit the 
Three-Year Prevention and Early Intervention Evaluation Report as a standalone 
document and include a cover page for the Three-Year PEI report with the title: 

 Three-Year Prevention and Early Intervention Evaluation Report 
FY XXXX to FY XXXX 

The Three-Year PEI Evaluation report is due every third year and shall report on the 
evaluation(s) for the three prior fiscal years. 


